
NOTIFICATION 

 Department of Watershed Management 
Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III  

The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management is 

overseeing the construction of the Scott Boulevard Water 

Main Replacement Project Phase III  to initiate watershed 

improvements in your community. 

Please be advised that construction related to this project will 

require a lane shift at East College Avenue between Brown 

Place and Locust Street. The lane shift will occur from March 

21 to April 4. Normal construction hours will be from 8 a.m. to 

5 p.m.  

Motorists should expect delays stemming from the lane shift. 

Precautionary signs and traffic flaggers will assist in moving 

safely through the lane shift.  

Garney, working on behalf of DeKalb County, is the authorized 

contractor for the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement 

Project Phase III. All workers will be wearing proper 

identification and driving marked vehicles.  

All inquiries about this project should be directed to 

projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov or 1-800-986-1108.  

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make 

improvements to DeKalb County’s wastewater system. 
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